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In this weekly post, we feature online articles and policy reports published recently,
and other helpful research tools.

Track changes to Medicaid and CHIP eligibility. (Kaiser Commission on Medicaid
and the Uninsured, January 13, 2014)
Read about patients discussing alcohol use with their health care providers.
(Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, January 10, 2014)
Examine the risks of distracted driving. (The New England Journal of Medicine,
January 2, 2014)
See the state-by-state emergency care report card. (American College of
Emergency Physicians, 2014)
Review results of a survey about uninsured adults' Affordable Care Act
enrollment experiences. (Enroll America / PerryUndem, January 9, 2014)
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http://kff.org/medicaid/fact-sheet/where-are-states-today-medicaid-and-chip/
http://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/preview/mmwrhtml/mm6301a4.htm?s_cid=mm6301a4_w
http://www.nejm.org/doi/full/10.1056/NEJMsa1204142#t=articleTop
http://www.emreportcard.org/
http://www.enrollamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/01/Perry_Undem_Uninsured_Survey.pdf

